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This outing was our Georgia Winnie Rebels State Meeting January 17 – 19, 2014. 

The outing was held at Pine Mountain RV Park, Pine Mountain, Georgia hosted by the Sta-

Goners  We had a total of 9 coaches present, 5 from Metro Atlanta Winnies Chapter and 4 

from Sta-Goners Chapter. 

 

We had five coaches present with the following present Tomsetts, Huelsbecks, Burtchs, 

Rankins, Sowers’. 

Friday evening we went to dinner at Cricket’s Restaurant and returned to the Club House 

for dessert and social time. 

 

Saturday morning we had our State Meeting followed by the local club meetings.  Then 

during the day several went to Warm Springs, LaGrange, Columbus, and Pine Mountain 
downtown.  Our host the Sta-Goners provided a great lasagna dinner. 

 

Thanks our host the Sta-Goners for a great weekend. 

 

Sunday morning we said our goodbyes until the next time we meet. 

 

 

Submitted by Sarah Sowers, Acting Secretary 

 

Milt Burtch, Vice President 

770-777-5964 

 

 

 

 

 

 


